
DO PASS – HB 1522

Dear Chairman Weisz and Members of  the House Human Services Committee,

My name is Rebekah Oliver and I write as a private resident of  North Dakota. Please recommend a 
Do Pass on House Bill 1522. This is common-sense legislation to protect safety and privacy, especially 
of  women and girls.

Please recommend a Do Pass on this important bill.

Sincerely,

Rebekah Oliver


